
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/21/2016 9:47:35 AM

Subject: FW: Cost Letter

I just talked on the phone with Robert.  He is very concerned that his check has not yet arrived and wants to mail a 
new check to us if the check does not arrive today.
 
I will ask our mail office to keep an eye out for an envelope from ProPublica.  I am not sure what else we can do for 
him.
 
From: Robert Faturechi [mailto:Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org] 

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 9:40 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter
 
Checking in again, since I didn't hear back yet. Did my check come in?
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Robert Faturechi

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 3:38 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter

Hi Holly and Rebecca,
 
Just wanted to check in. Did my check arrive today?
 
Thanks,
Robert
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Robert Faturechi

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 6:40 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: Cost Letter

Hi Rebecca,
 
The check should have arrived by now. I addressed it to Holly. If it doesn't arrive tomorrow, please let me know.
 
My mailing address is:
 
Robert Faturechi
155 Avenue of the Americas
13th Floor
New York, NY 10013
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Thanks so much,
Robert
 
Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:50 PM

To: Robert Faturechi

Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Cost Letter

Good afternoon Robert,
 
Attached is the letter we discussed last Friday with the cost information for the first batch of records.  Also, in 
reference to your earlier email, our office has not yet received your check.  As soon as it is received, we will mail the 
records to you.  Please provide me with the mailing address you prefer us to use.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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